
FAO Local Plan Consultation, 
Please find attached my submission on the Local Plan 2031. Unfortunately I have been unable to submit 
on line due to on going problems raised at the beginning of the week and currently being addressed 
through Ben. Perhaps you might confirm receipt and indicate how/when this will be uploaded. 
Regards Cllr Tony de Vere 


